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02/01/2022  16:46:292021/5242/P COMNOT Michele Martin Whilst we¿re not registering an objection to the proposed air source heat pump in this application, we are 

noting that anything installed needs not to disturb us in terms of noise or vibrations. 

We¿re saying this because of the particular nature and proximity of our house to 1 Villas on the Heath, which 

is next door. One of our external walls infact makes up one wall of their internal courtyard where the heat 

pump would be. A large window of ours looks into this courtyard. This window is single-glazed and we can 

hear normal conversations when people sit outside. Because of the lay-out of our house, this window is also 

very close to our bedrooms. It would be good to carry on talking about this element of the changes. Thanks.
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